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NUR2220 Preceptorship Journal Reflection Assignment Rubric 

 

Depth and Analysis (25 pts) 
0 7 13 19 25 

No attempt at 
analysis or 
reflection; fails to 
discuss experiences 
meaningfully 

Reflections and 
analysis are 
somewhat 
superficial, lacking 
significant depth or 
detailed 
understanding. 

Adequate analysis 
and reflection that 
demonstrate a 
moderate 
understanding with 
some depth. 

Offers thorough 
analysis with clear 
reflections that show 
a strong 
understanding of the 
clinical experiences. 

Provides exceptional 
analysis depth with 
insightful reflections 
demonstrating a 
comprehensive 
understanding of 
clinical situations 
and personal impact. 

 
Application of Nursing Concepts (25 Points) 

0 7 13 19 25 
Does not apply or 
integrate relevant 
nursing concepts or 
theories. 

Inconsistently 
applies nursing 
concepts, often 
failing to link theory 
with practical 
experiences. 

Adequately applies 
nursing concepts, 
with occasional gaps 
in linking theory to 
practice. 

Integrates and 
applies nursing 
concepts well, 
showing clear 
understanding and 
application. 

Excellently 
integrates and 
applies nursing 
theories and 
principles seamlessly 
with practical 
experiences, showing 
advanced 
understanding. 

 
Reflective Quality and Learning Insights (25 pts) 

0 7 13 19 25 
Lacks reflective 
thought; fails to 
identify any learning 
or areas for 
improvement. 

Reflections are 
vague, with minimal 
self-awareness or 
identification of 
learning 
opportunities. 

Provides basic 
reflections with 
some identification 
of learning 
opportunities. 

Reflections are 
thoughtful and 
demonstrate good 
self-awareness and 
identification of 
learning 
opportunities. 

Reflections are 
deeply insightful, 
demonstrating 
critical self-
awareness and 
significant 
identification of 
learning 
opportunities. 

 
Professionalism and Presentation (25 pts) 

0 7 13 19 25 
The journal is not 
submitted or is 
completely 
incoherent, failing to 
meet submission 
guidelines. 

Journal lacks 
organization, has 
multiple grammatical 
errors, and partially 
adheres to 
submission 
guidelines. 

The journal is 
organized and 
understandable but 
has several 
grammatical or 
formatting errors; it 
adheres to most 
submission 
guidelines. 

The journal is well-
organized and 
mostly clear, with 
minor grammatical 
errors; it adheres 
well to submission 
guidelines. 

The journal is 
exceptionally well-
organized, 
articulately written, 
and free of 
grammatical errors; 
it adheres strictly to 
all submission 
guidelines. 

 
 
 
Total Points: ______/100 


